



Bucharest, 27 November 2018

Prof. Boris Paton President National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine

Dear Mr. President,

On behalf of the Presidium of the Romanian Academy and on my own behalf, I have the pleasure of extending our sincerest and warmest congratulations to you on the occasion of your 100<sup>th</sup> anniversary, and to all members of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine as you celebrate 100 years of the foundation of NAS.

We wish you every success, good health, energy and strength in performing your scientific activity and the very important duties as President of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine.

Please accept, dear Mr. President, my best wishes and the assurance of my highest consideration.

Prof. Ioan-Aurel Pop

President